
Next
Available
Session

November 17, 2022
12 – 1pm CT

HBCU  #Deafsuccess
Professional Network

The National Deaf Center (NDC) believes every deaf person
should have access and opportunities to thrive in any
educational and training setting—including the
rich legacy of education at Historically Black
Colleges & Universities.

NDC is committed to supporting these
institutions and their missions to also
create opportunities for #deafsuccess.

Are you interested in joining a virtual networking and listening session?



These sessions are open to disability service staff, faculty, and administration
interested in improving accessibility and accommodations for deaf students on their

campuses. Get ready to learn about institutions, services available, and how to
identify areas in which NDC can offer support.

REGISTER NOW!


